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The Okaloosa County/City of Fort Walton Beach Affordable Housing Advisory Committee will hold a public hearing on Thursday, February 7, 2019 to review the Incentive Strategies of the 2019/2022 Local Housing Assistance Plan. The Incentive Strategies will address the provisions for affordable housing within Okaloosa County.  
The meeting will be held in the Okaloosa County Administrative Building located at 1250 N. Eglin Pkwy, Shalimar, FL in the first floor Training Room. The meeting will begin at 10:00 am. A copy of the Incentive Strategy and the meeting agenda may be obtained from the Okaloosa County Growth Management Department located on the third floor of the Okaloosa County Administrative Building. 
Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable accommodations for access to these hearings upon request. Requests can be made by contacting the Growth Management Department at 850-609-7024 at least 24 hours in advance of the hearing. 
